
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 21 December 2020 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE NO: 02 – WITHDRAWAL OF TENDER: 

 
Elias Motsoaledi Local Municipality hereby wishes to inform all the potential bidders that the below 

mentioned project has been withdrawn. The tender was advertised on both national treasury e-tenders 

publication portal (www.etenders.gov.za) and Elias Motsoaledi  Local Municipality website 

(www.eliasmotsoaledi.gov.za) 

   

Bid number  Bid Description  Closing Date Reason for 

Withdrawal 

EMLM06/2021 Appointment of a Panel of maximum of 

five (5) traveling and accommodation 

agencies for a period of three (3) years 

(as and when required) 

18 December 2020 

@ 11:00 am 

COIDA was 

erroneously included 

as part of the 

Minimum 

requirements 

  

  NB: The tender will be re-advertised in due course  

 
The Municipality apologizes for any inconvenience caused. Any enquiries may be directed to the Office of 

the: Supply Chain Management Unit on Tel: 013 262 3056 or email: mmthimunye@emlm.gov.za  

 

 

 

    

MR. M.M KGWALE        

ACTING MUNICIPAL MANAGER  

2nd GROBLER AVENUE  

GROBLERSDAL  

0470 

 

Phone: (013) 262 3056/7/8/9 

Fax: (013) 262 2547 / 2886 

 

P.O. Box 48 

Groblersdal,  0470 

Elias Motsoaledi Local  

Municipality 

Our Ref:                          Correspond with the Municipal Manager 

Ons Verw:    8/1/5 -  Public Notice - Withdrawal of Tender  Korrespondeer met die Munisipale Bestuurder 

E-mail: mkgwale@emlm.gov.za  
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